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Hear Ye, Hear Ye! 

       We have some good news regarding registration, and we’re sure you’ll be 
pleased.  Some additional funds have become available for the conference budget, 
and we’re happy to announce that the Conference Registration Fee has been lowered 
from $320 to $270 for a $50 savings this year!  Additional fee adjustments are given 
on the website Registration Form.   If you’ve already registered, you will receive a 
refund from the Indy office.  Now’s the time to go to the ADM website, www.adm-
doc.org, click on “Registration” on the left and then on the next page, click on one 
of the two links to register.  So hope to see you in Tulsa on July 17! 

♫♫♫ 

       Word was received recently from Larry Metzger, one of the 2023 Planning 
Team Members, that he is having to step down from his involvement with the ADM 
Council.  We wish Larry well and so hope he’ll be back with us before too long.  
Claire Meredith, long-time ADMer, past Council member, past Conference Chair, 
and our Website Manager, has agreed to step in and join Gina Anthon, Connie Ford, 
and Brenda Hagedon to complete the 2023 Team.  Welcome, Claire, and we hope a 
temporary farewell to Larry! 

 


